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Adult Male Dies from Apparent Hit and Run Crash 

January 12, 2023 (Minneapolis) At approximately 7:10 a.m., Officers from the 
Minneapolis Police 3rd Precinct and Minneapolis Park Police responded to the report of 
a person in a snowbank near the intersection of Cedar Ave S and E Lake Nokomis 
Parkway.   EMS resources were on the scene when officers arrived.  Officers identified 
a deceased adult male.   

Preliminary information indicates that the male was struck by an unknown vehicle.      

Minneapolis Police secured the scene and canvased the area.   

Investigators from the Minneapolis Police Traffic Investigation Unit and Forensic 
scientists from the Minneapolis Police Forensic Division processed the scene and 
collected evidence.  Troopers with The Minnesota State Patrol assisted on the scene 
and with traffic control.   

The Hennepin County Medical Examiner will release the identity of the deceased male 
along with the cause and nature of his death.  

The GO number is 23-008829. 
 
Anyone with information is encouraged to call CrimeStoppers at 1-800-222-TIPS 
(8477).  Tips may be submitted electronically at www.CrimeStoppersMN.org. All Tips 
are anonymous and persons providing information leading to an arrest and conviction 
may be eligible for a financial reward.    
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